
Town of Bow  

Trick or Treat 

Saturday Oct 31, 5-8pm 

In an effort to maintain Trick or Treat  and in the safest way 

possible during the pandemic, the Town of Bow is offering the  

following safety guidelines.      

If you do not wish to have your home participate in giving out treats, you may simply dim your lights and even include a 

sign if you wish.   

Homes who are participating in Trick or Treat should…… 

• Only give out wrapped items

• Give out items outside, on a table, keeping 6 foot distance, or behind  a 
storm door and replace treats before each visitor or group

• Not hand treats to children directly

• Put out hand sanitizer    ** Create one way traffic flow 

Trick or Treaters who are participating should……… 

• Trick or Treat in small groups, preferably with family members only, and

within your own neighborhood.

• Avoid large groups and going inside any homes.

• Carry hand sanitizer, gloves are not recommended

• Wear protective masks (this may be a part of a costume if its cloth)

If you are uneasy about getting treats door to door, you can always just provide your 

own . Then you can still go door to door and hand them out to your own children at each 

stop. 

These guidelines may be adjusted at any time based on updated recommendations from the CDC and/or 

state . 


